
What is a Professional Growth Plan (PGP)?  Who needs to complete one? 

How can PGPs be used for certificate renewal and salary advancement? 

How can I use my PGE work to satisfy the requirements for a PGP? 
 

Participants will receive hands-on instruction and will actually complete most of your professional growth plan right at 

the workshop.  This workshop will be useful for those who are required to complete PGPs for certificate renewal, and 

other teachers who wish to use them for clock hour salary advancement.  Each PGP is worth 30 clock hours. 
 

Learn how PGPs fit with the new STEM and TPEP professional development requirements for certificate renewal, and 

the role of PGPs in the Washington state certification landscape. 

 

When:  Monday, October 10  (4:15-6:45 PM) and Tuesday, May 9 (4:30-6:00 PM) 

  or 

  Monday, October 17 (3:30-6:00 PM) and Tuesday, May 9 (3:30-5:00 PM) 
  

Where:  LWEA Meeting Room 214 (Directions here) 
 

Details: $20 for WEA members ($40 for non-members based on space available).  A light dinner and four (4) clock 

hours are included in the registration fee.  Make check payable to LWEA. 
 

Register: Contact Sheila Hagerman (shhagerman@lwsd.org or 425-822-3388) in the LWEA office.                                      

Lake Washington Education Association & Lake Washington School District present: 
 

PGP & PGE:  
The intersection between certification & 
professional growth  

http://www.lakewashingtonea.org/file_viewer.php?id=1733
mailto:shhagerman@lwsd.org

